
LIVING THROUGH LEARNING 

Exciting things
are happening
in the
background
with regards 
to our social
media
platforms, keep
an eye out for
new content! 

JUNE NEWSLETTER 2023

Our termly holiday programme is in full swing at

Levana Primary and Nooitgedacht Primary. We

also invited our learners from Hillwood Primary to

join us next door and be part of the fun at Levana. 

This holiday programme LTL is focusing on

revision from term 1 and term 2 to ensure our

learners are 100% competent in their reading and

writing abilities. 

"I am very excited to be here at the holiday program.

I like learning about being respectful and taking care

of the things in the classroom. I am going to come

here every day so that I can do good in my school

work". - Willow Harris Grade 1D - Levana Primary

TRAINING AND PRACTICALS REMAINS A KEY FOCUS FOR LTL 

HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 

Ongoing training with our educators and practical

interventions in class will always be a top priority for LTL.

Sonja Botha, founder of LTL is seen in the photo on the left

conducting a one on one session at Cypress Primary with

educator Ms. September and facilitator Ms. Joubert earlier

this month. We love seeing this interaction and keeping

teaching alive!  

LTL WILL BE ENTERING 
A NEW SCHOOL IN TERM 3

Renovations are currently underway at

Valhalla Primary School to get ready for

a brand new Literacy Adventure Room.

LTL is pleased to announce the new

partnership with Sun International and

look forward to assist the learners with

their literacy needs at Valhalla Primary.



“LTL is actively working towards expansion in 2023. LTL is expanding into the digital
market to create a greater awareness of our literacy achievements and to also build a
strong brand recognition. Business growth is important in order to seek out additional
options to generate more donor base support as well as keeping focused on the goal of
reversing the dwindling spiral in education”. 
- Sonja Botha (Founder and Executive Director LTL) 


